
 Chaplaincy Bulletin – Issue 9 

 

 

 Friday Morning Mass – This week 9PA led us in weekly Mass and it was a lovely service. The 

next groups are 10RE (20th Nov), 7FO (27th Nov) and 9RU (4th Dec). 
Please remind students that Mass is at 8am EVERY Friday morning and do feel free to come along 

yourselves. 
 

 Year 10/9 retreat – The retreat will take place from Wednesday 25th November to Friday 27th 

November. The students will be accompanied by CGA, PKI & CLO. A list of students involved will 

follow. Please pray for the students that they will have a blessed and fruitful time. 
 

 Chaplaincy Team meeting – We have now recruited some new year 7 students on to the team 

and continue to meet when we can on a Wednesday after school. Our Focus at the moment is 

November prayers in the chapel and the upcoming Christmas service. 
 

 November Prayers – As the month of November is traditionally when we pray for those people 

who have died, we have been having November prayers every day in the chapel at break time. CGA 

has also been going to all the RE classes and running a short prayer session with the students to 

encourage them to pray for people who have died. 
 

 VIDES – VIDES continues to run on a Friday after school in the chapel. Following the success of the 

Yr. 7 retreat, we have a few sixth formers who have volunteered to help lead the sessions. 
 

 Poppy Appeal – There will be students going round for the next couple of weeks selling the last 

of the poppies. Please encourage students to be generous and open up discussions about what the 

poppies stand for. 
 

 National Youth Sunday – Sunday 22nd November is the Feast of Christ the King and is when 

National Youth Sunday is celebrated. This year the theme is “King of Hearts” and we are invited to 

make Jesus King of our hearts. We are encouraged to have a heart of Welcome when thinking of 

those in need, to have a heart to heart with others and spread good news and to have a heart of 

mercy with those around us.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"It is absolutely still possible to make a difference. The great 

moments of our history are not decades in our past; they're 

happening right now, today, in our lifetimes." 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My advice to young people: never stop learning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respect yourself, don't give up. If you want to achieve anything… 

you can… just don't give up xx 


